
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we are learning to punctuate direct speech correctly, ensuring we put 

a punctuation mark before the inverted commas when we are including direct 

speech in the middle or the end of a sentence. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be beginning our preparation for the upcoming Cambridge 

examinations by going over past papers from previous years. We will also be 
focusing on equivalent fractions, decimals and percentages. 

 

In Science, we will be beginning our Cambridge revision, looking at past papers 
and effective strategies to answer the questions. 

 

In IPC, we will be completing our Futuristic art from last week, and will begin 

looking at Dadaistic art pieces by various artists.  
 

In ICT, we are learning to sequence events to create a story narrative. To achieve 

this, we are learning to; order a series of backdrop settings, narrate events with 
required timings and program the use of a button to change the backdrop. 

 

In PSHE, we are completing our Dreams and Goals topic through celebrating our 

successes over this topic. We are reflecting on our PSHE Fair and looking at how 

the money we raised will support the work done through Qatar Charity. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 
tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Cambridge Examination dates are 24, 25, 26 April. A letter will be sent home 

on Sunday with suggested topic areas to revise. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 
Year 6 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (18 – 22 March 2018) 


